
From: David Green
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Cap and trade
Date: Thursday, February 6, 2020 8:40:47 AM

I saw the protests going on today, I just wanted to reach out and say I support cap and trade. 
Yeah it could go further in my opinion, but I'm ok with better if I can't get best.  

Don't get bullied by the big guys in big trucks, do what's best for the planet, we only get one. 

Thanks from 97203,

-David Green

Sent from my Commodore 64 workstation.
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